KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN

Ministry of Youth and Sport Affairs





MYS/2017/KH/DPF-0334

12th July 2017

To:

GULF FENCING & SPECIALIST SURFACING

P.O. Box: 5060

Kingdom of Bahrain.

Fax: 17 590 242

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW ARTIFICIAL TURF FOOTBALL GROUND AT HAMAD TOWN LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Sir,

Reference is made to the above mentioned Project.

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for your extraordinary performance and exemplary work, in Constructing the above football ground, and providing a level of quality that is unequivocally high.

Your hard work and dedication is held in high regard, and we extend our gratuity for providing a professional service to MYS, that has set a new degree of skill and efficiency to be preceded by others.

Your continuous efforts and commitments are highly appreciated, and we look forward to your continued support.

Sincerely Yours,

Khalid Al-Haj

AUS, Sports & Facilities Affairs